
From: Lewis, Diane   
Sent: Saturday, November 16, 2024 6:01 PM 
To: Business Licence   
Subject: Licence Application Number: 33442, 416 Ealing Road, Wembley HA0 1JQ 
 
Dear Business Licensing Team, 
 
I certify that I have considered the application shown above and I wish to make 
representation that the likely effect of the approval of the Temporary Event Notice is 
detrimental to the Licensing Objectives with regards to the prevention of public nuisance. 
Representation is made on the grounds that the application is likely to give rise to public 
nuisance from: 
 

• Airborne entertainment noise at noise sensitive hours 

• Noise from patrons exiting the premises 
 

Supporting Information and discussion 
There are a number of residential properties along Burns Road, Cromwell Road, Cromwell 
Court and Ealing Road whereby residents may be affected by noise at noise sensitive hours. 
The premises is of a warehouse-type structure, primarily metal in composition and therefore 
offering little by way of sound attenuation. Noise from loud amplified music and amplified 
vocals is likely to cause considerable disturbance to local residents. 
 
History of complaints 
The nuisance control team have received complaints from local residents regarding noise 
from loud amplified music from events at the premises at noise sensitive hours. Residents 
have also raised concerns over parking by patrons in local streets. The car park serving the 
premises is relatively small and there is a likelihood that patrons may park in residential 
streets causing noise disturbance as the arrive and leave the area at noise sensitive hours. 
 
In our opinion, the premises unsuitable as a venue for functions providing regulated 
entertainment at the proposed hours and therefore, we are recommending that this 
application is refused. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Diane Lewis 
Nuisance Control Officer 
Community Safety and Prevention 
Partnerships, Housing and Resident Services 
 


